
As part of our exploration for coal 
seam gas (CSG), AGL is drilling a core 
hole on AGL’s Pontilands property off 
Tiedmans Lane. The exploration was 
approved by the New South Wales 
Department of Resources and Energy 
(DRE) in August 2012.

The CSG industry in New South Wales 
has some of the country’s most 
stringent environmental and safety 
regulations that AGL is committed to 
meeting. We only perform activities 
that have all the proper approvals.

The community has been informed 
through a letter drop to impacted 
residents, community updates and 
website. You can also find a copy of 
our review of environmental factors 
(REF) and DRE’s approval under the 
Environment section of the 
project website: 			 
agl.com.au/Gloucester 

The Gloucester Community 
Consultative Committee, made up 
of representatives from council and 
the local community, have also been 
informed. 
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